
Saturday, Sept. 8, 2001 
To: Lyn Neff 
F A X no: 4737066 

From: Anna Bums 
F A X and home telephone (318)748-6402 

I certainly enjoyed and appreciated your visit Friday, Aug. 3!. And also appreciated 
Jim Caldwell's wonderful telephone call yesterday and all the ways he is going to help the 
reunion. 

Did he get to tell you that we did not get the grant but are having the reunion anyway. 
We did have to change the place and date. It will be Saturday Nov. 10,2001 at LSUA 
in the Caffey Annex from 10 to 1 p.m. 

We certainly hope that you can come and tell how much the CCC means to Kisatchie 
and hand out the certificates. 

I found the FAX 1 had sent to Tim Phillips so I'm sending you a copy. 
Wc alieady have 96 names and addiesses of CCC veleians oi iheii widows. And Jim 

hasn't even started his publicit}' yet. We certainly appreciate all the help 3'ou and Jim are 
doing. 

This Monday I go to Ochsner Hospital in New Orleans for surgery and hope to be 
back home in a week and back to work by mid October. 


